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______________________________________________________________________ 

Memorandum 

BRC-C 1-2024 

Subject: Capital Budget Submissions – Niagara Regional Housing, Niagara 
Regional Police Service, and Niagara Transit Commission 

Date: September 12, 2024 

To: Budget Review Committee of the Whole 

From: Ann-Marie Norio, Regional Clerk 

The Clerk’s Office is in receipt of the 2025 Proposed Capital Budget Submissions from 

Niagara Regional Housing, Niagara Regional Police Service Board, and Niagara Transit 

Commission as approved by their respective Boards. Given that these submissions are 

not considered individually but rather as part of the overall proposed 2025 Capital 

Budget for Niagara Region that Committee will consider, they have been attached for 

information.   

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

________________________________ 

Ann-Marie Norio 

Regional Clerk 


